
Update regarding Örnsköldsvik
Municipality – Police are not initiating
investigation proceedings against Bravida
Today, 1 July 2025, the police announced that there is no reason to initiate investigation
proceedings against Bravida, following Örnsköldsvik Municipality’s police report filed on
19 May. 

“The police’s decision was expected. We are engaged in dialogue with the customer and look
forward to continuing this process. As previously communicated, we regret that we have had to
take our dialogue public. Bravida has 84 000 customers throughout the Nordic region who are
very satisfied with what we deliver. We cherish our customer relationships and are in contact
with many of our customers on a daily basis. So, if uncertainties arise, we identify solutions
together,” comments Liselotte Stray, Head of Group Communications at Bravida.

For contact: 
Liselotte Stray
Head of Group Communications
liselotte.stray@bravida.se
+46 76 852 38 11

Good properties make a difference – that’s why Bravida exists. As one of the Nordic
region’s leading suppliers of end-to-end technical solutions in service and installation, we help
our customers create effective and sustainable properties. 

Bravida’s long-term goal is to be carbon-neutral throughout the value chain by 2045. We have
14,000 employees and a presence in about 190 locations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and
Finland. Bravida’s shares are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. www.bravida.com
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